
Dear  

Re: Tenancy Agreement Consultation 

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council is proposing to make changes to its Tenancy 

Agreement. 

The Tenancy Agreement has not been updated for several years. It is being reviewed 

to make sure it is up to date with current legislation and that it allows us to manage 

your tenancy effectively. 

The proposed changes will not affect how the council reviews your rent or end 

your current tenancy. 

Because any changes to the terms and conditions of our Tenancy Agreement will 

affect all our tenants, we are carrying out a formal consultation. 

We are keen to hear your views on the changes. Please complete our online survey 

at www.surveymonkey.com/r/TenancyAgreement or by scanning the QR code 

included in this letter. 

If you would like a paper copy of the survey, call 01707 357 796 or email 

neighbourhoods@welhat.gov.uk 

The consultation closes on 31 January 2025. For more information see the attached 

frequently asked questions or our website www.welhat.gov.uk/tenancy-agreement-

consultation. 

We will look at all responses to the consultation and take these into account before 

we issue the final document. 

Thank you in advance for taking part. 

Neighbourhood and Enforcement Team 

 

If you want this information in a different language or format, please call 

us on 01707 357 796 or email neighbourhoods@welhat.gov.uk. 

 

• Dacă doriți aceste informații în limba română, vă rugăm să ne sunați la 01707 

357000 sau un e-mail contact-whc@welhat.gov.uk 

 

• Jeśli chcesz uzyskać te informacje w języku polskim, zadzwoń do nas pod 

numer 01707 357000 lub wyślij e-mail na adres contact-whc@welhat.gov.uk 

 

یا کریں کال پر 357000  01707 ہمیں کرم براہ تو ہیں چاہتے معلومات یہ میں اردو آپ اگر •  contact-

whc@welhat.gov.uk کریں۔ میل ای  پر  
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